
Dear Central Bucks Families, 
 

Central Bucks School District has partnered with Microsoft to offer Microsoft 
Office 365 to students in Grades 5-12. Office 365's productivity suite enables 
students and teachers to share documents, access Microsoft software 
applications online and work collaboratively. As the district increases both 
teacher and student access to educational technology, we wanted to remind 
you of a great opportunity. 
 

Microsoft Office is available free for students in grades 5-12.  Students may 
want to take the opportunity to install the full Office applications on up to 5 
PCs, Macs or tablets for free. This includes Word, Excel, PowerPoint and 
OneNote.  Students can learn more about the process 
here:  http://www.cbsd.org/365 

 
Once downloaded, students can work with classmates online and see each 
other's changes in real time with Office Online, the full version of Office or 
OneDrive.   
 

http://www.cbsd.org/365

